
 

 

 

  

February 5, 2020 

 

Notice of Product Discontinuance 
 

Effective July 1, 2020, all models and variations of the PPU700II model mechanism printers 

are discontinued. Model numbers include: 

PPU-700II-ESU

PPU-700II-PU

PPU-700II-RU

PPU-700II-UU

PPU-700PU

PPU-700RU

PPU-700UU  
 

Citizen Systems America will accept last time buy orders on or before June 30, 2020*. These 

orders will be fulfilled on a first come, first served basis if supplies allow us to do so. 

Please be informed that availability is limited to stock on hand and there are no additional 

purchase options beyond what Citizen Systems America is carrying in inventory. 

    

  Thank you, 

     
Glenn Williams 
Vice President Sales and Marketing 
Citizen Systems America 
 

 
*All orders will be non-cancellable and non-returnable. 
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